
Sixty-seventh Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

Re: Testimony in favor HB 1348 

Attn: Committee Members, 

I, Todd Kjelland am writing in favor of HB 1348 because I believe by passing this bill infringes upon 
privacy rights of individual persons. 

Testing for DNA or genetic material needs a notice (Warrant) of search and seizure. I believe this would 
circumvent those rights. 

Thank you for your consideration to PASS HB 1348 

Todd Kjelland 

emocoach@live.com 

701-331-2956 
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